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North Dakota Environmental Conference Scheduled for Sept. 4 

BISMARCK, N.D. – The Upper Midwest Section of the Air & Waste Management Association 
(AWMA) will host the fourth annual North Dakota Environmental Conference on Wednesday, 
Sept. 4, 2024, at Bismarck State College’s National Energy Center of Excellence. The all-day 
event will bring together environmental professionals from industry, consulting, government, 
and academia to address topics including air quality, stormwater management, water quality 
and wastewater treatment, waste management, and more. 

This year's conference will feature a panel session titled "What's Keeping Us Busy?" with 
directors of Environmental Air Quality, Waste Management, and Water Quality sharing their 
insights and challenges. 

 
Attendees can expect to gain insights into new and relevant environmental issues through 
keynote presentations and technical sessions. Coffee, snack breaks, and lunch will be provided, 
offering ample opportunities to network with peers. 

For more details and to register, visit https://awma-ums.org/meetinginfo.php. The cost is $75 
for AWMA members and $100 for non-members. 

 
 

For more information contact: 
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PHONE: 701-328-5229 | EMAIL: destroh@nd.gov 
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